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5th Street NE Resurfacing and Restriping 
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Project Description 

Location 

Schedule 

The City of Atlanta Department of Transportation (ATLDOT) is designing safety improvements for 
5th Street NE, between Myrtle Street NE and Charles Allen Drive NE. Projected to begin in Spring 
2023, planned improvements include resurfacing and restriping to formalize on-street parking and 
create a neighborhood greenway. This project will upgrade road surface condition, safety, and 
multimodal connectivity. 

5th Street NE, between Myrtle Street NE and 
Charles Allen Drive NE 

Project construction is anticipated to begin 
between April and December of 2023, 
weather permitting. 

Next Steps 

Þ Impacted property owners within the project limits will be notified prior to start of resurfacing 
and lane restriping.  

Þ ATLDOT will host a public meeting on November 17, 2022 from 5:30 PM—6:30 PM to share 
plans for the 5th Street Resurfacing and Restriping project.  Join the zoom meeting here: 
https://atlantaga-gov.zoom.us/j/83531247904. 

Þ The meeting begins a 30-day comment period on the proposed improvements. Email 
comments or questions to ATLDOT@AtlantaGa.gov by December 17, 2022.  Please 
reference the “5th Street Restriping” project in the subject line of the email. 

Þ Details about this project are available on the ATLDOT website at:  
https://atldot.atlantaga.gov/projects/2021-lmig-resurfacing. 

Project Management Team  

Planning/Design:      Construction: 

Betty Smoot-Madison,  Mobility Director   Simeon Robinson, Project Manager 
bsmoot-madison@atlantaga.gov    sjrobinson@atlantaga.gov  
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Existing Typical Conditions 
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5th St Resurfacing and Restriping  

Proposed Typical Conditions (after resurfacing) - East of Argonne Ave 
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